
Daylight/Sunlight Assessment 
 
The propose development is not overlooked by any neighbours. We propose four windows 
and one set of French Doors for the build (see plans), which we believe will allow sufficient 
daylight into the building to minimise the need for electric lighting.  The two windows which 
face away from our property along the south east side will be screened from the footpath 
via a fence and a hedgerow.  
 


